
  

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5  

Director of Buildings and Grounds  

___________________________________________________________________  

Date: April, 28, 2025  

To: Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent  

Waterloo School District Board of Education  

From: Mr. Will Hulett, Director of Buildings and Grounds  

Buildings and Grounds Board Report  

Zahnow   

 Attended Waterloo city hall zoning and planning meeting for potential shed 

Rogers  

Settling update:  

• Buildings and Grounds committee to discussed Rogers settling issues with Helitech and Arron 

Kiestler  with FGM 

Gardner  

• Completed Down spout extension Project  

Jr. High  

• Planning for summer Bleacher Project.  

High school  

• Tornado damage, we have cleaned up and made the ground safe. Waiting on Quotes and 

insurance.  

Buildings and Grounds Committee   

 

Transportation Committee   

 


